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THE BOROUGH OF HARROGATE, NORTH YORKSHIRE UNITED KINGDOM UPDATE

B. Sergeant provided an update regarding the Borough of Harrogate, North Yorkshire United Kingdom. He
advised that a Band from Harrogate will be visiting Toronto in July, 2019 and during their stay would like to
have an opportunity to visit Barrie. D. Morrison noted that he has received an interest from a rugby team in
Harrogate regarding the potential exchange with Barrie.

Mr. Sergeant advised that plans are for the King Edward Choir to travel to Harrogate in 2020, with plans for a
reciprocal visit by Harrogate to Barrie in 2021.
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